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IMPORTANT DESIGN CHANGE NOTICE

Measurement Systems International has made a design change to the MSI-4260 Port-a-Weigh Crane Scale
that affects the Computer PCB and Display PCB. Until now, these two circuit boards could be purchased
separately. Due to the availability of key components and the corresponding design change, they can no
longer be freely interchanged.

To eliminate the possibility of non-compatible circuit boards being shipped, the Computer PCB (Item 1) and
Display PCB (Item 2) are now sold as a set. This change is reflected in the July 2003 release of the
Replacement Parts List. We urge you to distribute this bulletin to your Service and Sales personnel. Should
you have questions or would like additional information, please contact the MSI Technical Services
Department.
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